
ATTACHMENT A – Revised FY25 Wake Transit Work Plan Budget 

The Wake Transit Conference Committee met on July 8th and voted to revise the Wake Transit Work 
Plan Budget to include $2,528,000 in Vehicle Rental Tax Revenue for the Operating Budget which 
was the first Significant Concern tasked to them.  The Conference Committee also agreed to enter 
into mediation to resolve the second Significant Concern regarding the inclusion of Vehicle Rental 
Tax Revenue in FY26 and beyond.  Based on this decision, two projects have been increased by 
$25,000 each for the cost of mediation from the Recommended Work Plan presented in May:  

• CAMPO project TO002-AY (Transit Plan Administration – Administrative Expenses): 
Increased from $42,230 to $67,230.  

• GoTriangle project TO002-C (Transit Plan Administration – Contracted Services): Increased 
from $28,285 to $53,285.   

 
No other changes to projects were made in the FY25 Wake Transit Work Plan.   

The resulting Operating Budget and Capital Budget based on the action of the Conference 
Committee is below: 

 



 

 

The allocation of $2,528,000 in Vehicle Rental Tax Revenue results in a necessary Fund Balance 
allocation of $12,863,129 to the Wake Transit Capital Budget, an increase of $2,578,043 from the 
Recommended Wake Transit Work Plan approved by the CAMPO Executive Board in June.   


